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	Dear Parent(s),

What a great second full week. The children have been continuing with the story You Choose and we have been using and applying new skills such as using adjectives to describe the character. We also imagined being in a hot air balloon (like the characters in the story) and landing in a setting of our choice. We looked at different forms of writing in the style of a diary, learning how to use time conjunctions to sequence our day. In numeracy the children have understood how to order two digit numbers correctly and place value including hundreds, tens and units. 
This week was Robert’s family box. He shared very special things including his christening gown, his favourite teddy named Douglas, which was bought whilst on a trip to Isle of Wight. Robert brought in a map of the UK and showed us where he was born. Robert was born in Hull and he grew up in Swanland before he moved he moved to East Bridgford. Robert supports Manchester City Football Club, Robert’s uncle and granddad also supports this club. Robert also enjoys playing lots of sport including hockey, rugby and cricket. He even explained ‘carpet cricket’ to us! Thank you Robert for sharing your family box with us! We have Family Box time every Friday, next week it is Theo’s family box. Please could we ask that in the box you also include a carrier bag so that items can be returned home safely.
Dates to note:
· Indoor PE every Friday
· Outdoor PE every Tuesday
· Individual Photos on Monday 26th September  

· Visit to Patchings for Y2 Poppy Art work on Friday 4th November morning only (formal letter to be sent out shortly). 
· Willersley Residential Thursday 18th May – Friday 19th May 2017

· Parent Welcome to Year 2 Meeting on Wednesday 21st September at 4.45pm (an informal 15minute welcome meeting)
· Please could all children bring in a wooden spoon for our Design and Technology project; we will be making our designed puppet on Friday 23rd September. – PLEASE NOTE THIS HAS BEEN POSTPONED DUE TO GORDAN FEARN TAKING CLASS 2 FOR PE DURING FRIDAY MORNING. We will let you know when it will be needed in due course.
PE Kits: So that it is easier for the children to locate their kit please could a ribbon/badge/large label be clear on their bag. This just makes locating PE kits easier for the children (and adults!) as we appreciate that the cloakroom is very tight but we are trying to keep it as organised as we can!
HOMEWORK THIS WEEK: 

On Wednesday we will be handing out Year 2 Spelling Lists – these are the Common Words that all children in year 2 are expected to know and apply by the end of the year. We have also included other common words that are regularly used and commonly misspelt in writing. We were going to give these to the children today but because it is so wet and miserable we don’t want them to get soggy and ruined! If you are unable to attend the meeting then a copy will be sent home with your child. We have also attached them as a document onto our class page on the website. We have also copied and laminated every child’s Matheletics and Reading Eggs log in to be accessed at home which we will give out at the meeting too – again if you cannot attend these will be given to your child so don’t worry!
We recommend that each week children practise 2 or 3 words from the list and repeat.  

Our class page: http://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/class-2/ 
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